
A Parent’s guide to using Tapestry 

The school currently uses the tapestry platform to communicate with parents of 

children in Bishopdale and Airedale Classes. 

For more information about how to use the platform please visit the parents and 

carers guide on the tapestry website. 

Parents & Carers | Tapestry 

https://tapestry.info/parents-carers/#about-tapestry

